
I am writing to voice my request to have the palm oil content listed on all packaged foods. 
 
My reasoning is to provide me and all other Australians with the ability to choose whether 
they consume foods containing palm oil and there by promote the further establishment of 
palm oil plantations, thus reducing the forest areas available for conservation as natural 
forests.  If we continue to remove natural forests the diversity of species will be reduced and 
the potential to identify new sources of medicines etc will be reduced. 
 
Regards 
  
Greg Sharpley 
 


